Parks, Timothy

From: Rummel, Marsha

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 6:57 PM
To: Parks, Timothy

Subject: 310 Clemons and 301 Riverside Dr

| support the lot division.

I recall the 1994 effort to save the house and consider it one of the first houses | saved from demolition as a
neighborhood activist! I'm glad the church was willing to reconsider their demolition.

Marsha
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